
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 21st March 2025:  This week we have been… 
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Continuing with our book ‘The Bluest of Blues’, we wrote and planned a diary entry, 
writing in role as Anna. At the end of the week we wrote a piece in the style of a non-
chronological report based on picture of a new eco flying machine called the Zepper 
2025.Our grammar this week has focused on using subordinate clauses. We also completed 
a reading assessment. 

Our spellings this week have all had the ending ‘ly’ where the base word ends ‘le’: gently, 
simply, humbly, nobly, durably, terribly, incredibly, responsibly, wrinkly, possibly. 
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  Fractions:   

This week we have been using number lines to firstly place fractions and then to count in 

fractions along a number line. 
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• Music – We continued to practice our recorder pieces for the Spring Music Evening. 

• PE – Golf – we practiced using the chipper on a tri golf course.  

• Topic – we discussed how we could explore settlements. 

• Computing – We created our own branching databases using a website to sort items 

using questions. Here is the link if you’d like to have another play at home: 

 JIT5 (j2e.com) 

• Art – We created prints from the polyester prints we had previously carved. 

• Handwriting – diagonal join to anti-clockwise letters– dg and ng. 

• Interhouse music - the whole of key stage 2 got together on Friday to compose and 

perform 4 different soundtracks to a film clip for our annual Interhouse music 

competition. The winning house will perform at the Spring Music Evening on Tuesday 

night. 
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suitable for both inside and outside on these days. Please can children remove earrings 
on these days. 
Tuesday 25th March: Spring Music Evening. All key stage children are invited to 
attend. Children who have instrument lessons can perform if they like and Robins class 
will be performing on their recorders too.  
Years 3 and 4 will be leading the Easter Service during the afternoon of Friday 4th April 
in church. All are welcome we are planning a joyous service. 
 

 

https://www.j2e.com/jit5#branch

